" "APPENDIX A

* NOTICE OF 'DEVIATION

Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation Docket No. 50-244
License No. DPR-18

Based: on the results of an. NRC. inspection conducted on March 3, 1980 to
March 7, 1980, it appears that.one of your activities was: not conducted in
full compliance with commitments made to the commission as indicated

" below.

In response to NUREG-0578, Section 2.1.9 "Analysis of Design and Off-Normal
Transients. and Accidents" your letter to the Director of.Nuclear Reactor
Regulations dated October 17, 1979 stated "We will develop- plant specific
procedures and train personnel on the new procedures". It is intended that
the guidelines provided by. October 31, 1979, will be incorporated. into
gTa?Ségrocedures and training accomplished. by the required date of January

Contrary fo the above, review: of records and personné1'1ntervieWS'conducted
on March. 4-6, 1980 revealed that out of a total of 37 licensed operators,.
14 had: not. attended the: prescribed training sessions and 4 others had only

partially attended. .
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